
56099 Email extract 
 
To a customer: 
 
On Wednesday, June 11, 2025, xxx@edinburgh.gov.uk> wrote: 
 
 
I am contacting you in regards to your request for bins to be placed in the community park. 
  
I am afraid to say that the council will not be placing any further bins in the park. This is 
because of the Health and Safety Issues raised by doing so. 
  
The Council has been removing bins from within play parks over the past few years and 
have reinstalled them at the entrances and exits to the parks. 
  
I was with the contractor on a walkabout regarding the placement of the bins and they were 
installed as I said at the entrances and exits so no vehicle needs to go into the park. 
 

 
Internal email: 
 
From: xxx@edinburgh.gov.uk>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 3:38 PM 
To: xxx@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: RE: 2024.08.27 CF-BC R2UC TQ Meeting Summary  
 
Good afternoon xxx, 
 
Apologies if this is an oversight on behalf of the project team. The designer has just recently 
asked me to confirm the positioning and type of bins that the Council would like on the route 
– hence me contacting you. There would have been bins in Dalry Community Park pre-
construction, and these will simply be replaced. 
 
As for the rest of the new route – would we as a council not provide bins on a route that will 
hopefully be well used by peds and cyclists? However, I apologise if this should have been 
run past you earlier than this. 
 

 
 


